
MINISTRY OF SOCIAL 
DEVELOPMENT 
TE MANATU WHAKAH IATO ORA 

Tena koe 

1 6 AUG 2021 

On 21 July 2021, you emailed the Ministry of Social Development (the Ministry) 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following 
information: 

1. Has the Minister received any advice this year on establishing new business 
units in the Ministry of Social Development, if so, what was that advice?. 

2 . Has the Minister received any advice on establishing an Authority or unit for 
administering services currently administered by the Ministry of Social 
Development similar to the proposal for a Maori Health Authority under the 
Health portfolio, if so what was that advice? 

Your request for this information is refused under section 18(d) of the Act on the basis 
that the information requested will is or will soon be publicly available. This information 
will be online at the following links: 

• www . .12ac:Uament.nz/en/Qb/order-paper-guestions/wrjtten­
guestions/document1wo 29905 20211299os-2021-david-seymour-to-the­
minjster -fo r-social . 

• www.parliam ent.nZ/en /ob/order-paper-guestions/written­

QLJestjonsLdocument/WO 29904 2021£29904-2021-dayjd-seymour to t he 
mi njster -for-socja r. 

The principles and purposes of the Act under which you made your request are : 

• to create greater openness and transparency about the plans, work and 
activities of the Government 

• to increase the ability of the public to participate in the making and 
administration of our laws and policies 

• to lead to greater accountability In the conduct of public affairs. 

This Ministry fully supports those principles and purposes. The Ministry therefore 
intends to make the information contained in this letter to the wider public. The 
Ministry will do this by publishing this letter on the Ministry of Social Development's 
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website. Your personal details will be deleted and the Ministry w ill not publ ish any 
information that wou ld identify you as the person who requested the information. 

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact 
DIA Reguests@msd ,govt.oz. 

If you are not satisfied w ith this response regarding the Ministry establishing new 
business units or establishing an authority, you have the right to seek an investigation 
and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a compla int is 
available at www.ombudsman .oarliament.nz or 0800 802 602. 

Nga m ihi nui 

Magnus O'Neill 
General Manager 
Ministerial and Executive Services 
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